Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
February 01, 2003
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The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

We welcomed our new members, Wayne and Carol
George, Chris and Warren rode today.
As of two weeks ago, we have 97 members, 87 regular members, and 10 associate members.

OLD BUSINESS

January 11 — Vancouver H.O.G. Renewal Party at Deeley’s. Great success, with 51 forms filled
out, and the 50" member received a free membership.

January 16 — Greek Night at Mr. Greek Restaurant, 24 people attended, and it was agreed that
the food and service was great. We will be doing another dinner out in March. It
was decided that we will do Vietnamese at the Saigon Restaurant in Coquitlam.
Sandra will be organizing this again. We will have more details at the next
meeting.

January 24 — 26 — Vancouver Motorcycle Show at the Tradex Centre in Abbotsford. Vern
thanked all those who volunteered to work at our booth. We had about 20 people
sign up for memberships over the weekend.

Jim gave a short report on the last BCCOM meeting. The MLA Ride will probably take place
May 08 this year.

NEW BUSINESS

Gerry has been working hard on the 2003 Burn Camp. You can sponsor a pin for a child or
counselor for §5.00, and your business card will be included in the package. Gerry has been also
working hard selling t-shirts, sweatshirts, and hats for the Burn Camp. There will be a booth set
up at the swap meet, and at the Vintage Bike Show in Ladner. We will keep you posted each
month about the Burn Camp.

It is the 20 Anniversary of H.O.G., and pins and patches are available. They are priced at $5.00
U.S. for the pin, and $8.00 U.S. for the patch. We will be ordering several, to decrease the cost
of shipping and handling. Anyone interested in being on the list to purchase one or both, please
contact Deeley’s.
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